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Hello everyone,  

 

 

 

 

A new school year starts and we have our theme All About Me! For the past few weeks we 

have been welcoming new children to our classroom, learning about ourselves, our families 

and friends. Through art we made self portraits and learnt about eye colours. We sang songs 

like head shoulders knees and toes to learn body parts. We did lots of messy play and made 

worry monsters and mark making.  

 

 

Cherry Blossoms 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For our Heather class this month we continued to let our new preschool friends settle into 

our room and routine. We spent a lots of time learning about bathroom hygiene, going to the 

toilet and washing our hands before meals and after outside play. We also learned about our 

centre, being safe in our classroom’s and outside. We also learned about the theme of all 

about me where we practiced saying our friends names and made puzzles from pictures of 

ourselves. We made art using cotton buds to support our fine motor skills and other table top 

activities like lacing.  

 

 

Thank you!  

Heathers 


